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Note from the Editor…. 
The Annual Convention is coming up and this year the theme is Western and the Norland Branch is looking 
forward to welcome you to an enjoyable weekend. 
This edition I am covering a review of measurements and information on the swivel knife. I hope that you 
find new information in the articles and pictures. 
 
The Quarterly Newsletter “Canadian Leathercraft” is your source of information about CSCL and its 
members. Also check out the CSCL website at www.canadianleathercraft.org and CSCL’s Facebook page.  
 

Highlights from the Past Executive Council Meetings…. 
Welcome to the world of Skype, the Executive have been holding most of their monthly meetings via Skype 
this year which means that we do not have to travel any further than our PC to be able to communicate 
with each other. Plans have been under way for the 69th Annual Convention which Norland Branch is 
hosting. The Workshop Committee is always looking for suggestions for workshops on things that you 
would like to learn. Please send in your suggestions. 
 

CSCL Membership  
Have you paid your membership? It’s a new Membership Year (April 1 to March 31). 

- If you are joining trough a branch pay your membership to the Branch Treasurer  
-  if you are joining as a Member-at-Large or Sustaining Member send your membership payment to 

the CSCL Treasurer: Della Chynoweth, 3350 Monck Road, Norland, Ontario K0M 2L0 
 

General Member: 

Individuals interested in 
leathercraft who belong to 
one of the CSCL Branches. 
(Need not be a leathercraft 
person.) $40.00 

General Member – Student*: 

 A registered full-time student 
shall pay $5.00 

 

Member-at-Large: 

 Individual interested in 
leathercraft who does not belong 
to one of the CSCL Branches. 
(Need not be a leathercraft 
person.) $40.00 

Sustaining Member: 

Commercial Organizations 
interested in supporting the 
Society. $100.00 or material 
equivalent to $100.00. 

 

CSCL Larmour Lending Library 
The CSCL lending Library of Books and Patterns can be referenced on our web site 
www.canadianleathercraft.org. Head to Gallery and click on CSCL Library of Books and Patterns. Under the 
Patter option there is 80 pages of patterns that may give you ideas of things to make. Under the Book 
section there is 13 pages of titles of Books and DVD’s about Leather crafting, design and colour. Remember 
these patterns and books are there for you to borrow from the library. Select item(s) you would like to 
borrow and send your list to Paul Kitchener at paul@focusedonfood.com. 
Branch Presidents will assist in pickup and delivery of the orders from branch members. 
Members-at-large may order directly from Paul and arrange shipping or printing options, fees may apply. 
 

 
Memberships are due March 31st  

have you sent yours in. 
 
 

http://www.canadianleathercraft.org/
http://www.canadianleathercraft.org/
mailto:paul@focusedonfood.com
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69th  Annual Meeting 

Craftsmen Awards 

 
Tracey Howard   Hat Della Chynoweth hat 

 
 

Sheena Burger       hat 

 
Richard Borrow          wall art/w skull 

Richard Borrow            flask 
Richard Borrow       Chap Purse 

 
Lester Pinter          mini saddle 

Lester Pinter Ladies Belt 
Lester Pinter       Gold Belt 

 
Eugene Pik             piggy bank 

Eugene Pic              Mug 

Greg Belenky Purse 
Greg Belenky           Molded Portfolio 
Greg Belenky Medusa Purse 

 
 
Tammy Paddon      Mandella 
Tammy Maddon Celtic Belt 
Tammy Paddon            Molded Purse  

Lauch Harrison  Narrow Braided Belt 
Lauch Harrison Mystery Braded Belt 
Lauch Harrison  Braided Belt 

 

 
 
Sean Dalgetty Shark Skin Belt 
Sean Dalgetty Back Pack 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



4 

Salon Awards 

Greg Belenky Reposse purse Greg Belenky      Molded portfolio 

Tammy Paddon Mandella Greg Belenky Meduusa purse 

Eugene Pik Mug  

Special Awards and Presentations 

Lester Pinter 2018 Zalitas Pin Richard Borrow 2019 Zalitas Pin 

Jim Wilkes Past President Pin Best of Show Eugene Pik 

Best Non Traditional Piece Tammy Paddon Robert Muma Molded Award Greg Belenky 

Best General Member Greg Belenky Best Buckle Award Richard Borrow 

Best Wearable Richard Borrow Woodstock Award Tammy Paddon 

Best Workshop Tracey Howard  

New Associate New Fellow 

 New Associate  

Richard Borrow 

 New Fellow  

Lester Pinder 

  

Weston Trophy Hamilton Branch 
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Corral Draw Table and President’s Draw Table 
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Table Displays 

Mississauga Branch 

  
 
 

Norland Branch 
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Hamilton Branch 

 
 

 

Weston Trohy, Fellows and Associate Display 
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Workshops and Demonstrations 

 
 

 
Richard teaching the group how to make a 
horse hair hat band Friday night 

 

 
 
Lester talked about the various Saddle Constructions 
and what they are used for and why they work so 
well. 

 

 
 
 

We learned how to apply an Antique Patina on an 
Embossed Wallet back. 

 

 
 
 

Barbara lead a workshop on making a  
Bike Belt Bag  
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Sunday Morning the participants got to make a head 
knife cover - OR learn how to braid a bolo tie 

 

 

 

And so we say goodbye for another 
year, everything has been packed 

up and everyone is off home.  
Goodbyes have been said and plans 
are already perking for next year’s 

celebration.  
Hamiton will be hosting the event 
in 2020 and we will be celebrating 

out 70th Anniversary.  
Please plan to attend and help 

celebrate. 

 
 

 

 
 


